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Dear Parents,

To further consolidate our Science unit on “Life Cycles”, we have organised an excursion to Taronga Zoo on
Monday 27th August, 2018.

e The children will be travelling by bus, leaving school at 8:30am and returning no later than 3pm. Please make
sure your child is at school by 8:15am at the latest to ensure we are on the bus on time.

e The children are to wear their sports uniform, including hats

e The children are asked to bring morning tea, lunch and drinks clearly labelled in a disposable bag or small
back pack - no large school bags please as the students will carry these all day.

e Please don’t send any money along with the children as they will NOT BE PERMITTED to buy any souvenirs,

food or drinks
e The total cost of the excursion, including travelling by bus and entry fee is included in your School Fees.

We will need parent helpers to accompany us on the day. If you have completed the Parent Volunteer
Course and are available, please indicate on the permission slip. Parent helpers will be organised next
week to allow for arrangements to be made regarding alternative childcare or to reschedule work commitments.
Please complete the Permission Slip below and return it to school by Tuesday 21st August.

We look forward to an enjoyable and educational experience with the children.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Laura McFarlane and Mr Ben Horne

| give permission for my child in Class to attend the Year

Two Excursion to Taronga Zoo on Monday 27 August, 2018.
I understand my child will be travelling to and from the venue by bus.

| am available to assist on the Excursion.

O | have completed the online child protection training

SIGNED: (Parent / Guardian) DATE:

care always respect everyone T ————



